
Annoucement-Secretary
Resignation
Hello;  I  am  writing  to  notify  the  membership  that  I  am
resigning from the position of secretary. I will continue to
perform the primary duties of this role until a replacement
has been voted upon, and I will make myself available to help
onboard the new secretary.

Many thanks to those of you who have been kind and welcoming
to me. I have enjoyed getting to know you.

Regards,

Gail Sherwood
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